
Do you ever feel like you can only see as far ahead as the 
day you are living in even though you know there is so 
much more to do than can be accomplished in many days? 
We have been feeling that way as we juggle home, school, 
church, work, and training responsibilities. I am so thankful 
for Jesus’ encouragement when He says, “Don’t worry about 
tomorrow, for tomorrow will worry about its own things. 
Sufficient for the day is its own trouble.” Matthew 6:34 We 
are amazed at what we are accomplishing by His grace!

A heartfelt “Thank you!” to all who are praying for and 
financially supporting the God ordained mission project to 
the Guyanese people. In preparation for our departure, we 

have begun speaking to area churches, friends, and relatives. 
Last month we made presentations to the Hendersonville 
and Arden SDA Churches. Many individuals felt moved by 
the Holy Spirit to partner with us in this calling. Praise God! 
We have a way to go yet, but again He says, “Don’t worry 
about tomorrow.”

Glenda knows her flight instructor has been hand-picked by 
God. And can you believe it, she now has 25 hours in the air 
of private pilot instruction and should be ready to fly solo 
very soon! We are so proud of her, though it still worries me 
a little. I pray and tell her, “Fly with your angels,” whenever I 
see her head off to flight school.

The children are also in training. Once a week Jordana is 
spending the day with our medical missionary friends who 
are teaching her about natural remedies, gardening, bee 
keeping and many other useful skills for the mission field. The 
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spark that ignited Enoch’s fire for mechanics is a full-blown 
fire since our visit to the AWA headquarters. He cannot wait 
to spend more time with Kyle in plane maintenance to learn 
more, and in the meantime, he is helping our neighbors 
with their lawn mowers and four wheelers. Jordana and 
Enoch both continue to develop their musical abilities 
which will be such a blessing in sharing and praising God 
with the Guyanese.

Our life as missionaries-in-training is a faith growing one. 
We feel incredibly challenged and blessed at the same 
time! Likely you are experiencing the same as a missionary 
supporter, but we want to encourage you because this 
mission belongs to the One who is calling you, and He will 
not only provide the ways for you to support His mission, 
but He will grow you and bless you in ways you do not 
expect! God is good!  
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Project Needs: 
In 2018, a kind donor provided our 
Learning Center with 29 adult plastic 
chairs along with children’s chairs. 
Over the years, the chairs have 
been used in various events such 

as weddings and crusades in different villages. 
When this happens, the small congregation at the 
Learning Center suffers with minimal chairs. Could 
you help us with purchasing more chairs?

Prayer request: 
For God’s people to stand fast and show 
there is no fear in the face of world 
events because there is Hope in Jesus 
Christ. 

For a project manager and committed pilots willing 
to answer the call to serve with AWA in these 
uncertain times.

Your AWA Mission Family
soon to be stationed at the  

Guyana Mission Project:
Caleb Runne, Glenda Esudero, Jordana and Enoch

Scripture Theme for 2021

 “Repent ye therefore, and be converted, 
that your sins may be blotted out, when 
the times of refreshing shall come from 

the presence of the Lord.”
—Acts 3:19


